
‭PTC Meeting‬
‭February 13, 2024‬

‭Call to Order‬
‭●‬ ‭Welcome by PTC President Autumn Spayer‬

‭Standing Items:‬
‭●‬ ‭Approval of Secretary’s Minutes (Autumn Spayer)‬
‭●‬ ‭Treasurer’s Report for November and December (Autumn Spayer)‬
‭●‬ ‭Review of previously approved grants was done be by Autumn Spayer‬

‭Approval of Mini Grants:‬
‭●‬ ‭$50.00 XtraMath program for 4th grade- Mr. Janssen - his class only‬
‭●‬ ‭$60.00 Teachers Pay Teachers Grammar program for 4th grade/100 students (Mrs.‬

‭Haag)‬
‭●‬ ‭$651.00/$1470.00 ($2121.00) Altitude Trampoline Park/Pheasant Lanes Family Fun‬

‭Center 8th grade field trip (Mrs. Leone) students will pay $20.00 out of pocket‬
‭●‬ ‭$616.00 Field Museum 7th grade Field Trip (Mrs. Rich) - all students‬
‭●‬ ‭$2504.00 Medieval Times 5th grade field trip (Mrs. Smudzinski) students will pay $20.00‬

‭out of pocket- all students‬
‭●‬ ‭$1200.00 Storm Science assembly for the 5th grade. Mrs. Kotecki gives explanation as‬

‭to the different level of the program - all students & possibly 6th grade will attend‬
‭assembly as well.‬

‭●‬ ‭$110.00 IV Sympathy Orchestra 4th grade (Mrs. Lindig) - all students‬
‭●‬ ‭$100.00 Northview School for wooden shelves to be built by Scott Spayer in the NV‬

‭garage over the summer which will allow for PTC supply storage‬
‭●‬ ‭$1488.36 NV Fun Run tee shirts (Mrs. Foster) - all students‬
‭●‬ ‭$566.31 Fun Run Tie Dye supplies for tee shirts (Mrs. Foster & Mrs. Wick) - all students‬
‭●‬ ‭$570.00 for Peoria Zoo 6th grade Field Trip (Ms. Fassino)- all students‬

‭New Business:‬
‭●‬ ‭Group discusses how Santa Night, which was held on 12/21/2023 went and how things‬

‭may be handed differently next year‬
‭●‬ ‭Bingo Night will be held on 03/01/2024.  Autumn Spayer goes over the donations that‬

‭have been given and asks the group to reach out for more and reminds them that only‬
‭400 tickets are being sold.‬

‭●‬ ‭Ties & Tiaras event will be coming up on Saturday 04/27/2024 at Northview School, the‬
‭theme will be Candyland. Help is asked for amongst the group for the event.‬

‭●‬ ‭The “Get Moving Fund Club” will be the fundraiser for the 2024-2025 school year and‬
‭planning will need to begin soon‬



‭Other News:‬
‭●‬ ‭Two PTC officers will be stepping down due to scheduling conflicts with continuing‬

‭education/ work/ family balance and Autumn Spayer states there will be three vacancies‬
‭to fill. PTC Secretary, PTC Communications Coordinator and PTC Fundraising‬
‭Coordinator. If interested in helping out with the PTC board, please email‬
‭PTC@perued.net‬

‭●‬ ‭Next PTC meeting will be held on 03/12/2024 at @ 6:00 pm in the Northview School‬
‭Library‬

‭Meeting adjourned at 6:40 pm‬

‭Amy Eitutis, Vice President‬
‭Parkside PTC‬


